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IN SEARCH OF  
Students of The McConchie One-Room School 

        
      Original McConchie School on Blossom Point Road                         Present Day at the Charles County Fairgrounds 

 
Do you remember the McConchie One-Room School?  The school was originally located at the 

intersection of Blossom Point and Old Port Tobacco Roads in central Charles County, Maryland.  It was built in 
1912 to educate local African American children, and was closed in 1952.  It was moved to the Charles County 
Fairgrounds in 1992 and opened to the public as a museum. 
 

Did you attend the school? Perhaps your relatives and friends did.  The McConchie School Project at 

the Charles County Fairgrounds is searching for former students who would have attended the school up until its closing 
in 1952. We’re also looking for family members with memories of stories told about the school. 
 

Would you like to tell us about your experience attending the McConchie School?  We would love 

to talk to you about your school life at McConchie. You can help preserve the history of The McConchie One-Room 

School for generations to come. 

 

Contact us! 

 

We would like to talk to you about your experience 
 or that of your relatives who attended the McConchie School. 
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